
SAINT PAUL PARISH 
209 Washington St., PO Box 544, Delaware City, DE 19706-0544 Website    

 

St. Paul Parish Website http://www.StPaulsRCChurch.org 
E-Mail Address StPaulsDECity@Verizon.net 
Phone (302) 834-4321 
Administrator: Reverend David A. Driesch, O.Praem 
Deacon: Deacon Charles Schauber, Sr. 
Secretary:  Mrs. Linda Michel (Monday & Tuesday, 9AM – 2PM) (302) 834-4321 
Knights of Columbus Michael Marquis, Grand Knight 

Joe Ferarra, Membership 
(302)-562-2702 
(570) 982-2452 

 

Confessions:  ½ hour before each Mass for twenty minutes or by appointment.   
 

For the reception of the Sacraments of Baptism, Reconciliation, Eucharist, Confirmation,  
and Marriage, please see the parish website. 
 

St. Paul Parish Cemetery Information:  Contact Scott Hudson at (302) 656-3323 or email at 
shudson@cathcemde.org 
 

Please visit and LIKE our Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/698842276869943/  
 

Please consider an offering online at: http://www.stpaulsrcchurch.org/donate.php  to assist  
In the support of our Parish.  Thank you for your continued generosity. 
 

OFFERTORY COLLECTION Offertory $ 1,888 
 Utilities $ 607   
  
This week – there will be a second collection for Catholic Communications & University. 
 

Food Closet –Any monetary donations to assist with the purchasing of Bread/Milk/Eggs vouchers from the 
Sunset Market downtown will be deposited and remitted through our parish. Please make checks payable to: 
St Paul Parish.  There are Special Offering Envelopes on the windowsills. Please notate Food Closet. 
 

The Society of Saint Vincent de Paul homeless project provides small bags of food and 
personal items to homeless people located throughout the diocese. Around Thanksgiving, we 
requested donations of hats, gloves, snack bars, protein shakes, and small packages of 
tissues or wet wipes – thank you to the many parishioners who have already responded. We 
are still accepting donations through the end of the year and you can place a donation under 
the statue of Saint Joseph. Thank you and May God Bless You during this holiday season. 
 

Listen to Catholic Forum each week:  Next Saturday, Next Saturday, January 27th, hear an interview with 
Scott Wilson, principal of Saints Peter and Paul High School in Easton, Maryland and learn about that terrific 
school and how they are planning to celebrate Catholic Schools Week.  Catholic Forum airs on Saturday 
afternoons at 1:30 on Relevant Radio 640. You can listen online anytime at cdow.org/CatholicForum, or by 
searching “Catholic Forum” on Apple, Spotify, iHeartRadio, or Amazon Music podcasts. 

MASS INTENTIONS 
Saturday    January 20  5:00 PM MASS FOR THE PEOPLE 
Sunday      January 21  9:00 AM MASS FOR THE PEOPLE  
Monday      January 22  8:30 AM MASS FOR THE PEOPLE 
Tuesday    January 23  8:30 AM MASS FOR THE PEOPLE 
Saturday   January 27  5:00 PM MASS FOR THE PEOPLE 
Sunday      January 28  9:00 AM MASS FOR THE PEOPLE  
Monday      January 29  8:30 AM MASS FOR THE PEOPLE 
Tuesday    January 30  8:30 AM MASS FOR THE PEOPLE 
 

The Sanctuary Candle is lit from 1/14-1/27 in honor of The Moore-McNulty, Neeff-Jamesion, Jones, 
Walker, MacDonald families and Sr. Alice Therese 
 

Message from Fr. Dave 
 

Last week the Finance Council met to review the finances of the parish 
for the last six months.  Our parish is in good shape financially 
thanks to the support and generosity of our members.  Again, I thank 
you for your financial support for Saint Paul Parish.  I also want to let 
you know that at our meeting we agreed to go ahead with the 
replacement of the air conditioning units in our church. 

 
 

Way of the Cross - 2/18/24 at 4 PM St. Joseph Church, 319 E. Main St, Middletown. The Cantata 
will feature scriptures, chorus and orchestra, congregational sung responses. Beautiful musical 
setting of Stations of the Cross. Free. Complimentary Lenten soup and bread supper follows; 
supper reservations required. For more information or to reserve a spot for supper, (302) 378-5800. 

 
 
 

2023 Tax Contributions – Anyone wishing to have a tax letter for their contributions for 2023, please 
complete this form and place it in the offertory basket. The letters will be available for you to pick up 
the following weekend. They will be in a box marked “Tax Statements” in the last windowsill on the 
Blessed Mother Side. Please remember that the statement does not include Mass Stipends or 
Candle Intentions. ~ These forms can also be emailed. EMAIL Yes (please circle)  
Name_______________________________________________________Envelope#__________ 

January 21, 2024 
Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 


